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December 19, L97 5

Waldoo J. ltralker, M.D., Director
!flhite ]lemorial Medlcal Center
L72O Brooklyn Avenue
Los Ange1es, Califoraia 90033

Dear Dr. ![a]-ker:

Maoy thaaks for your kind coments about the Sudden Death Slmposl.r:m
and Supplement and for your proper crLticism that some of the specialists
may oot have been totalJ-y inforued or up to dat,e oo changes in vLta.1
etatistics. Your contributl-on has been an i-nportant one in leadLng us
to recognition of this phenoueaon; and Jerry Stamler norf, recognizes tt.
You of course have seen Tavla Gordoots connetrtary questioning to sone
extent the reality of the decline in tems of the change ia the basic
process. Ihe new lnformation about hospitalization 1s very hcl;ful"

Perhaps my only cotrment is that the way to cornmunieation amonJ :

eardlologtsts 1s to publish editorials or papers in the cardtolcgical
Llterat-ure. The same holds for epideniologists and public health
persoas who may not be incLined to see notes ln JAIIA. At any rate Ea[y
thanks, and please keep me posted on your findings.
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Blackburo,
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